Nursery Edition



Louther

We love learning at Lowther

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,

We have talked about Remembrance Day and why people wear poppies. We watched a simple video which is available on Youtube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eUTeqcO-ZwI

There is also a short video on BBC Iplayer or Youtube https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wOT5CDnYHEs

Please do ask your children about Remembrance Day. We will make some poppies with the Reception children on Friday.



We had lots of fun making some Firework paintings. We added things the children heard onto our display.

Tomorrow we will take part in the whole school 1 minutes silence at 11.00am.

Next week we will be learning about Children in need—(Friday 18th November), we will be explaining to the children that not all children have lots of toys or even a bed to sleep in. We will be asking Nursery children to wear something dotty for a donation of £1. We will also be making fairy cakes decorated with coloured Pudsey sugar strands. For each child to take home, there may be some extras for siblings. bring home.

Upcoming events and diary dates: There is another Whole school Open Day on Thursday 17th

November. (1.30—2.30pm). Mr Tuffney and Mr Ripley will be hosting a walk around the school with time for questions. This will allow parents the opportunity to look around the school before applying for a Reception class place for September 23.

Don't forget!

The whole school Christmas Fair will be held after school on Friday 2nd December. There is always lots to see and buy and activities for children to do.

The closing date for Reception applications is January 15th.